
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
1:37:59	PM	
	
In	the	interests	of	a	fair	go	for	households	with	solar,	the	feed-in-tariff	should	be	
mandatory	not	just	a	guide.	
	
In	addition,	peer-to-peer	trading	of	electricity	should	also	be	allowed	(whereby	a	
property	with	solar	can	trade	their	excess	to	neighbours	or	nearby	properties).	
This	should	attract	a	higher	price	than	wholesale	electricity	prices	because	it	is	
only	being	transported	a	short	distance	and	therefore	doesn't	use	the	entire	
transmission	and	distribution	system	from	a	centralised	power	plant	to	the	point	
of	consumption.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	consideration.	
	
Yours	Sincerely,	
	
Cameron	Dalgleish	
	
Cameron	Dalgleish		

	
Postcode:	2350	
	
	




